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The Highway 49 Bay of Quinte Skyway bridge will remain in a single lane configuration 

until spring 2024. Traffic will continue to be controlled by traffic signals. 

During this time, the contractor will be completing final girder erections, concrete deck 

placement, barrier wall placements, asphalt paving, and approach grading work. 

 

Further inquiries can be forwarded to our Communications Liaison, Nancy Gourlay, at 

613-396-3424 ext.152. 

Please continue to follow the projects progress on our website hwy49quinteskyway.ca 

where you can also submit any questions. 


